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WeCan is a Non-Profit Medical Cannabis Advocacy Social Group serving the Las Vegas 
community with patient meetings for the past 5 years.

Organized to help patients who under the established laws had no safe access to their 
legal medication, WeCan approached the Nevada State Legislature and pushed for safe 
access.

WeCan spreads awareness via community involvement with events such as the 
Downtown Halloween Parade 2013, First Fridays, in Carson City, and at local Coffee 
Shops.

Coming soon is the establishment of a library, reading room and patient outreach.

WeCan holds a symposium for parties interested in opening a dispensary. After 2 
successful  informational seminars hosted by Senators Tick Siegerbloom and Mark 
Hutchenson, as well as  Assembly woman Michele Fiore and VonDank Consulting, there 
are monies to offer for patients free or assisted registry renewals.

The outreach continues with new patient meetings. Membership is free at: 
www.Meetup.com/WeCan702 .

Patients are offered scholarships to receive their Medical marijuana card. 

Interested parties may sign up at: Meetup.com/WeCan702 or by sending requests directly 
to LeeK@WeCan702.org for consideration.
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